
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To: Katherine Williamson
Subject: RE: your public records request
Date: Friday, May 21, 2021 1:29:11 PM

I’m sorry, I do not have a phone number for you.  The form itself would need to be submitted to the
court where the records are filed.  A list of court contact information is here:
https://www.vermontjudiciary.org/court-locations
 

From: Katherine Williamson < > 
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 12:53 PM
To: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov>
Subject: Re: your public records request
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Hi, Jessica. Thank you for this information. I looked at their website and I wanted to call someone
with questions about filling out a records request form. I couldn't find a number or email address
anywhere to get some guidance. Would you happen to have a contact number for someone there?
 
Again, I thank you for your help and direction!
Katherine
 
On Fri, May 21, 2021 at 9:31 AM Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> wrote:

Hello Katherine,
 
As stated previously, the Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek.  I
suggest contacting the Vermont Judiciary linked here:  https://www.vermontjudiciary.org/about-
vermont-judiciary/records-requests
 
I hope this information is helpful to you.
 
Best,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
 

From: Katherine Williamson  
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 2:40 PM
To: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov>
Subject: Re: your public records request



 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust
the sender.
Hi, Jessica. There is a document, dated December 6, 2013 which I believe you may have. The DCF
office did not have it on record, and it may be a temporary order or a final order establishing
parentage, possession schedule, and child support. Would you please check your records and see
if you have a copy of it? The parties are Thomas Joseph Chelak, Jr. and Cristina Witte. 
 
Best regards,
Katherine Williamson
 
On Tue, May 11, 2021 at 1:10 PM Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> wrote:

Dear Ms. Williamson,
 
Thank you for your public records request dated May 4, 2021.  Please note that the Attorney
General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek.  Please contact the Department
for Children and Families via this link:  https://dcf.vermont.gov/public-records
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 

 
--
Best regards,
Katherine Williamson

 
--
Best regards,
Katherine Williamson




